International Telecommunication Union
Mr Houlin Zhao

Director

Place des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 20

Amsterdam, 20 June 2002

Dear Mr Zhao

Thank you for your letter of 20 May 2002 including an amended version of our
co-operation agreement of 8 May 2002.

We confirm that we accept the changes and look forward to further
successful co-operation with the ITU.

Yourd dincerely

ﬁ(el lik
anaying Director
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